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TO: Land Preservation Advisory Board Members 
 
 Steve Thomas 
 Yu Man Lee 
 Kris Parnell 
 James McCurtis 
 Mark Stephens 
 Kathy Fay 
  
 
 
FROM:  Jamie Hiller, Chair 
 
DATE:  July 25, 2024 
 
The Land Preservation Advisory Board will be meeting on August 14th at 6 pm for a ribbon 
cutting event at Davis Foster Preserve (5120 Van Atta Road in Okemos). The ribbon cutting is 
taking place to celebrate new rule signage, name signage, and name changes at several 
preserves. It is also an opportunity for board members to discuss remaining signage 
improvements for land preserves, as well as proper recreation of preserves and ordinances.  
 
After the ribbon cutting takes place a wildflower walk will be led by staff in the Davis Foster 
Preserve. Meridian Conservation Corps volunteers will be invited to give them an opportunity 
to meet board members and discuss the stewardship efforts they help implement across 
Township parks and preserves. We hope you can join us for this special occasion at one of our 
most beloved preserves in the Township. 
 
  
 
cc: 
 Courtney Wisinski 
 Clerks Office 
 Samantha Diehl 
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